
My name is Sara Williams, I am writing you today as a constituent of District 37 and as a concerned 

parent who opposes HB1469.  Choosing to vaccinate or not vaccinate your children is an especially 

important decision and I believe a decision that does not come without hours of research and at times 

heartache regarding making the best choice for the health and safety of your child.  As a parent I have 

found it difficult to have my concerns heard with our family medical provider about vaccinations and 

have felt pressure to consent despite the wealth of information on vaccines that is available and the 

many parents I know whose children have been harmed by vaccines.  Telling your medical provider, you 

will not be following the schedule is difficult and I believe HB1469 is just one more hurdle to make it 

more difficult for parents to make medical decisions for their families.  Thank you for your 

consideration.     


